Menno Bulletin Weekly

Bulletin Announcements for May 2, 2021

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar

May 2 — Wayne’s formal last Sunday at Witmer Heights.

May 4 — Prayer meeting scheduled to meet in-person at the church (wearing masks) — 8:30-9:30 a.m.
May 15-22 —Meet and greet pastoral candidate. (Pick a date as indicated in letter from Elders.)
May 18 — First Deaf Inc. Board meeting at church — 6:30 pm.

May 23 — Pastoral candidate to preach at Witmer Heights. Fellowship meal and Q & A time.
May 23 — Last Sunday to give to “My Coins Count.” (Children will help count.)

May 23 — Bible memory Sunday for multi-age S.S. class.

June 6 — Candidate affirmation vote by Witmer Heights.

June 26 — Church picnic at Intercourse Park. (More details closer to the time.)

July 5 — Candidate’s formal first day at Witmer Heights.

July 11 — Installation service for candidate.

Sunday, May 2 Sunday, May 9
Worship Leader Shelby Swartley Janet Breneman
Preacher Wayne Speigle N/A

~During the months of May and June, Wayne will be preaching a couple of Sundays, receiving emails, and available to be
called on if needs should arise. Cell/Text — 215-896-9052 Email: waynespeigle @ gmail.com.

~Praise God that Mike Conrad got a job. He will begin work at Good’s Disposal recycling center on May 3.

~Praise God for the work of the Pastoral Search Committee and God’s leading in chooing our next Pastor.

~Pray for ElderTeam and Worship Team as they make decisions regarding our church activities. Address concerns to them.

~Pray for healing and hope for those dealing with health issues, loneliness, and loss.

~Pray for Todd & Kristen Stoltzfus in their search for housing to meet the needs of their growing family..

~Pray for Ava Boyer. Ava will be doing her second half of YWAM in Alaska. She appreciates your continued prayers. Her
mailing address is: Ava Boyer, c/o Binky Graham, PO Box 343, Healy, AK 99743. You may also text her at 717-435-0635.

~Pray for students (K. through grad school) as they wind down their studies this month for the 2020-2021 school year.

~Church Directory Update:
Magill, Velma — Address change: 44 Conestoga Drive, Lititz, PA 17543. Delete the land line phone #. Keep cell phone #.

~My Coins Count:
April 18 marked the beginning of our 6-week “My Coins Count” coin collecting to benefit MCC!

New this year: Jugs for coins will be at the entrances to the sanctuary! There are opportunities for matching the six individual
Sundays (calculated as 1/6 of the grand total), as well as matching the grand total! Sign up for matching opportunities at
church, or email Sophia.m.mast@gmail.com.

Coin collection will continue through Sunday, May 23, and will culminate with the children helping to count all the coins
after the fellowship meal that Sunday! Thank you for giving generously!

~ Connections — May 4 —9:00-11:10 in Mellinger Fellowship Hall. Join us Tuesday for the final meeting of this year, a
farewell brunch prepared by the Connections committee.

~The Parent & Preschool Center is hiring for the 2021/2022 school year! We are looking for nurturing, reliable
individuals who love Jesus and love to work with children! We have the following positions open: Teacher for 2 year old
class, Aide for 2 year old class, Enrichment teacher, and lunch bunch aide. If you or someone you know is interested in
learning more about this great job opportunity, please contact Hannah Hardy at the school office: 717-397-5717 or
preschool @mellingerchurch.org.

~CVCCS... If you want to contribute more to CVCCS, these are the things they need most right now: Mac and Cheese,
Soups, Raviolis, Spaghettios (preferably pop top cans), Women’s underwear — Sizes 9-12.

~There is also a box in the East Hallway in which you may continue to put items for Returning Citizens Support Group.
Updated needs for returning citizens include:

- Bus passes 10 Ride http://www.redrosetransit.com/by-passes (See Tricia Stoltzfus if you

- Community Aid gift cards https://www.yelp.com/biz/communityaid-lancaster have questions. Thank you.)

- Men's Underwear




